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The College of New Jersey




MEMORANDUM

TO:

Lisa Grega, Interim Chair



Information Technology Advisory Council

CC:

Glenn Steinberg, Chair



Committee on Student and Campus Community

FROM:
Suzanne H. Pasch, Convener



Steering Committee

RE:

Web Page Policy

DATE:
October 5, 2004

The Steering Committee received a final proposal regarding a campus-wide web page policy, which was recommended by the Information Technology Advisory Council in 2000.  The Steering Committee transmitted this policy to the Committee on Student and Campus Community for its review and recommendation in April 2004.  As the Steering Committee has noted, this proposal is now four years old and may be outdated.  Therefore, the Steering Committee is asking the Information Technology Advisory Committee to review this proposal.  If ITAC has further recommendations, please submit a renewed proposal.  If the current proposal remains relevant, please let us know and the Steering Committee will submit it to the Committee on Student and Campus Community as a recommendation. 

Thank you.

Attachment:

Web Page Policy Proposal (2000)
Steering Committee
PO Box 7718  ∙  Ewing, NJ 08628-0718
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